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National Statement by Ambassador Tahir Hussain Andrabi, Deputy Permanent Representative, during the 3rd UPR of Myanmar
(25 January 2021)

Madam President,

Pakistan thanks Myanmar for the presentation of its 3rd UPR report and appreciates its cooperation with the UPR mechanism. 
We appreciate Myanmar’s ratification of International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights as well as the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child.  
Pakistan shares the concerns of the Special Rapporteur on Myanmar and the Independent International Fact-Finding Mission regarding discriminatory policies and practices against Rohingya Muslims including deprivation of citizenship and denial of other fundamental rights. We expect tangible measures including activities of Interfaith Friendship Group to help address the situation. 
We recommend Myanmar to:
1. Take steps towards implementation of ratified international covenants on ground 

2. Accede to and ratify ICCPR, CERD and CAT.
3. Protect and promote meaningfully the rights of Rohingya Muslims and all other minorities. 
I thank you.
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